REDINGTON FROGNAL
NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM

2 August 2022

Dear Ms Dawson,
10 Ferncroft Avenue: 2022/0781/1’- objection

Thank you very much for forwarding details of the air conditioning unit acoustic enclosure for permission ref
2022/0871/P.

As has been noted by several neighbours, the installation of an air conditioning unit in the rear garden is likely
to cause considerable noise disturbance.

If the timber sereen were to be completely clad in native ivy (Hedera helix), this would not only help to deaden
the sound, but would alse provide habitat for wildlife:
https:/ /www.wildlifetrusts.org/wildlife-explorer /wildflowers/ivy

Ivy is one of the climbers recommended in section 6.2.3 of the Redington Frognal Neighbourhood I’lan.

Yours sincerely,

Secretary

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum
https://www.redfrogforum.org
https://twitter.com/RedfrogNF
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